‘Reconsider closure’

ASTON MP Chris Pearce has
called on Knox Council to recon-
sider its decision to scrap the
Knox Bowl at Lewis Road,
Wantima South. “Many
passionate community members,
particularly among our youth,
have contacted me expressing
their anger and dismay at the
council for decommissioning the
skate park.”

The Save Knox Bowl group has
planned a family fun day at the
skate park to continue its protest,
starting at noon, February 17.



